
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
For more information contact:  

Sue Rolfe (Chair): rolfe.sue3@gmail.com  

Mobile: 07960097370.   

Next meeting: Wed 9 November 2pm (ends 3.15pm) at Putneymead Group Medical Practice. 

Why not join our Patient 
Participation Group? 

Be heard in  

your surgery! 

Get Involved! 

Why not join our  
Patient Participation 

Group? 
We work together to get the  
best experience for all and  

much more… 

Your NHS 
needs 
YOU! 
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